
Vision Screening Referral
MSD Health Services

Dear Parents:

Your child was recently given a vision screening test at school using a (Plusoptix camera/SLOAN vision chart). This
was a check for possible vision problems and NOT a complete eye exam or diagnosis. It showed that they may have
some difficulties with vision which would require follow up with an eye doctor. Children who already wear glasses
were tested only with glasses on.

Your child was screened with the following results: PASS / FAIL
Your child was/was not wearing their prescription glasses/contacts.

A complete eye exam is recommended. Please take this letter with you when you have your child’s eyes examined.
Page 2 of this letter should be completed and returned to your child’s school health office.

● Private Vision Insurance: Contact your plan to find an eye doctor.
● BadgerCare Plus HMO: contact member services 800-362-3002 for a list of eye doctors under your plan.
● See page 3 for additional resources

If your child was recently examined or is currently under treatment of vision problems, please comment in the space
provided below and return the form to your child’s school health office.
Comments: ______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

If you have any questions or need information for resources/funding please contact District Nurse, Stephanie
Peplinski at (608)838-4679 Peplins@mcfsd.org or School Nurse, Lauren Neesam at (608)838-4671
NeesamL@mcfsd.org.

FAX➜MHS: 608-838-4562 IMMS: 608- 838-4588 WIS: 608-838-4613 CEPS: 608-838-4503

HEALTH OFFICE➜MHS: 608-838-4682 IMMS: 608-838-4672 WIS: 608-838-4673 CEPS: 608-838-4674
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